THATCHER SPLASH PARK

The Town of Thatcher has begun construction of a "Splash Park". It is located East of
the town ball fields. There is a CDBG grant for new bathrooms as well. The bids for the
bathroom have been opened and the Council will award the bid at the September 17th
council meeting.

The park will include a splash pad, covered playground equipment, basketball court,
sand volleyball court and ramada’'s. With the valleys’ recent water issues a decision on
what kind of grass to install has not been made yet. Natural grass and artificial grass
are being considered.

The plan is to open the splash park on the Memorial Day weekend in May 2014.
Attached is an engineered rendering.



